
 
 
Please refer proposed changes to the paratransit fare to the ADA Transit Subcommittee.  
We have not been asked to comment on this at all, and I think we should both discuss the 
matter and submit an official recommendation to the TPC.  The differential fare of before 
was not recommended lightly, nor should be dismissed lightly.   Indeed, I would submit 
that making recommendations on issues such as this one is a main reason for having the 
subcommittee. 
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